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                                            PR2 9HT
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Dear Doctor
We hope this email finds you well and that you are enjoying your time at Lancashire Teaching Hospitals. We would like this opportunity to introduce ourselves; 
We are Learner Support and are based on the 1st floor of the Health and Wellbeing Centre, which is situated in between Health Academy 1 and the Sharoe Green unit.  We are here to offer advice, guidance and support to all our trainee doctors.
Meet the team;

Dr Karen Kidner is our Associate Director of Medical Education, and her role is to support all our trainees who are based at Preston. The Learner Support Team and are there to offer support, advice and guidance on academic, personal, health, conduct and professional matters.
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  Barbara Crank is the Learner Support Manager. Barbara has been with the trust for 15 years and was part of the original team back in the day when we had just 24 students with us. She manages the team which supports all our trust learners.


[image: image2]Tracey Tootle is Learner Support Administrator who supports the Student nurses, apprentices, AHP’s and trainee doctors. 


[image: image3]     Nicola Layton is a Learner Support Administrator who supports the medical students. 
If you do find yourself needing someone to listen or need a little help and support, you can contact us by email, telephone, face to face/ virtual, by clicking on the Learner Support bar (which is on the right hand side of the intranet page) or by a referral form.  We are here Monday to Friday during office hours.
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We have a quiet room for you to access if you need time to yourselves to gather your thoughts and reflect on an issue which is troubling you. There are comfortable chairs, books, refreshments and various self-help information available. This room has had a great response and the feedback is fantastic. If you would like to take a look please let us know.
We also have held support workshops. This is a chance for you all to meet up and enjoy various activity’s put on including Pets for Therapy. This is a fantastic well received event and enjoyed by everyone who attends. Due to covid these are on hold at the moment.
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The Trusts policy is that: ‘Learners should never feel like they have nowhere to go to discuss their concerns and worries and the trust upholds the philosophy that learners should be effectively supported whilst working and learning within the organisation. Learner’s may need support in a relation to a variety of issues and how this support is provided is likely to depend on the varying needs of each individual’. 
We hope that after this brief introduction that you feel confident about the support we offer to all our trainee doctors.
Yours sincerely
Learner Support Team
 

Please contact us on; Tel: 01772 524924/8444 or x4924 / x8444 

or email us at learner.support@lthtr.nhs.uk    
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